TOWN OF VOLNEY
BILL SIGNING MEETING
August 16, 2022 2:05 pm

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 Present:
Supervisor   Gregory Hartranft              Councilor    Ariane Hamblin-Smith
Councilor     Garry Stanard                     Councilor     Edward Wavle		
	                 

Also in attendance: Roger Dunsmoor, Highway Superintendent; C2AE Tanner & Ian; Graham Seiter, Attorney; Michelle Vant, Town Clerk



Discussions


· C2AE provided a report to the town board which was discussed.

· Supervisor, Greg Hartranft discussed phone problems, having issues with different lines and portal confusion. Touched on Dog Census for the town, a citizen wanted to know if there will be one sometime soon.

· Deb O’Hern touched on what she needs to do to become the Town Assessor.

· Discussion on proposed Local Laws  3, 4 & 5 will be voted at the next Board Meeting set for Thursday August 18, 2022








· Code Enforcement Officer, Don Ryan and Code Enforcement Clerk, John Parrish discussed code enforcement concerns; discussed RV Local Law 2 on campers and possibly making a check list of guidelines to follow. Code Enforcement Clerk, John Parrish discussed the decommissioning bond for the Solar Farm. Code Enforcement Don Ryan talked about drainage on Sherman Dr. washing out driveways when it rains. Highway Superintendent, Roger Dunsmoor mentioned that Sherman Dr. is a private driveway but would look into the problem.

· Highway Superintendent, Roger Dunsmoor provided an update on the Highway truck ordered last year for the town.


	


Annoucements

· There were no announcements


With no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at        2:50 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Michelle Vant 







	

